
Ravelston Park – Representation 019 

 

From: emma cook <REDACTED>  
Sent: 13 April 2022 11:53 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Letter of support - Ravelston Park Pavilion Consultation  
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I write in support of the proposed transfer of Ravelston Park Pavillion to the ownership of Blackhall 
community trust. The current nursery is increasingly old and unfit for purpose. The trust's vision to 
create a higher quality nursery and allow for much need community facilities for the community. 
 
I have two young children, one of whom missing out on a place in the local nursey due to lack of 
space, I feel this is a crucial development which needs to be approved. I use the facilities in the park 
regularly and by no means will the increased boundary cause any issues to myself and others using 
the park space. 
 
Emma Cook 
REDACTED 
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